
Inventory Completed – No Lead Services 

We are pleased to announce that the District has successfully completed its system-wide 

service line inventory in compliance with current regulatory requirements. This important 

effort involved reviewing records, conducting field inspections, and coordination with 

property owners to ensure a thorough and accurate accounting of all service connections 

within the distribution system. 

The results are excellent news for our community.  Based on our efforts and our records there 

are no lead service lines as defined in federal regulations. This means our customers can be 

confident that the water reaching their homes and businesses is not impacted by lead service 

lines. Should you find a lead service line please contact us immediately.  Your household 

plumbing may have lead solder, and we encourage you to review this with a licensed 

plumber. 

Completing this service line inventory is a significant milestone in maintaining transparency, 

protecting public health, and ensuring compliance with state and federal drinking water 

standards. We thank our staff, contractors, and residents for their cooperation throughout this 

process. The completed inventory may be found at Albertson Water District office. 


